
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MUNICIPAL PLAN REVIEW 
  
 
The Town of Woodstock is pleased to announce that we are reviewing the Town’s Municipal 
Plan and Zoning By-law.  Approved in 2008, the existing Municipal Plan has served the Town 
well, however, it is time to review and update it based on provisions set forth by the New 
Brunswick Community Planning Act. As part of the process, the Town will be engaging 
residents, business-owners, community groups, and other local stakeholders to develop a new 
vision for how Woodstock will facilitate and manage growth over the next 10 years while still 
maintaining the values that contribute to making Woodstock a great community. 

 
The Municipal Plan is the Town’s most significant guiding policy document. It establishes a 
vision for the Town and contains policies and proposals on a number of important areas 
including land use, transportation, natural environment, recreation, and arts and culture. 
 
 
Over the next few months, the Town will be actively engaging residents, businesses, 
developers, and community groups on key issues.  We invite you to remain engaged through 
our Municipal Plan Review website: www.woodstockplanreview.ca where you will find an online 
survey and information about upcoming public engagements events.  
 
We look forward to having you join the conversation and help shape the future of Woodstock.  

 
 
Contact:  
 
Mandy Hamilton 
Assistant Clerk / Assistant to the CAO 
Town of Woodstock 
(506)325-4597 
Mandy.h@town.woodstock.nb.ca 
  

 

http://www.woodstockplanreview.ca/

